
Dave Barthelmy 
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To: David Barthelmy

Subject: e-Rocks.com 31st December 2008

12/31/2008

  

Hello to all, 

As 2008 reaches its close and we start to think about 2009 it is time to wish you a Happy New Year and all the best for 2009.  

Thank you for your interest in e-Rocks over the last year, it has been great fun for us!  

For 2009 we have various things planned already; starting in January you will see some major changes to the e-Rocks site and 

some great Seller updates.  

Until next year!  

Best Wishes 

Mark Wrigley 

e-Rocks  
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